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Dear Washington High School students and families, 

As the end of the semester draws near, we want to remind students of how critical it is that you complete all 
required course work in order to receive credits toward graduation. It is imperative that students make 
every effort to attend synchronous instruction and engage in remote learning on a regular basis, as failure to 
do so may result in credit deficiency. Failure to pass courses and earn academic credits will result in an 
inability to graduate on time. This includes students who were on track to graduate on time prior to this 
period of online instruction and is especially critical for students in the class of 2021 who anticipate 
graduating in June. Again, students must attend live instruction regularly, and complete coursework to 
standard in order to pass their classes. With only a week and a half left in this semester, we encourage you 
to connect with your teachers or contact your counselor immediately for further support, especially if you 
are in jeopardy of failing a class. 

Sincerely, 

Washington High School administrators and counselors 

 


